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CLINTON POWER STATION. P.O. DOX 678. CLINTON, ILLINolS 01727 j

J. STEPilEN PERRY, Vice President j
(217) 935-022G

JSP-0958-90
December 13, 1990

Docket No. 50-461

Document Control Desk
Nuclear Regulatory Commission

-Washington, D.C. 20555

Subject: Clinton Power Station
Response to Generic Letter 89-10, Supplement 3:
Consideration of the Results of the NRC - ,, 4
Sponsored Tests of Motor-Ocerated Valves (MOV)

Dear Sir:

On November 9, 1990, Illinois Power Company received Generic
Letter 89-10, Supplement 3. Clinton Power Station (CPS) was
requested in the Generic Letter to perform a plant-specific
safety assessment (item 1 of Supplement 3, Reporting
Requirements) to verify that the generic safety assessments
performed by the NRC Staff and the Boiling Water Reactor Owners'
Group are applicable to Clinton Power Station. The assessment
for the Reactor Water Cleanup (RWCU) and Reactor Core Isolation
Cooling (RCIC) system isolation valves has been completed. The
assessment is available for review, and can be obtained from
F. A. Spangenberg at extension 3400, CPS does not have a High
Pressure Core Injection (HPCI) system or an isolation condenser.

CPS was also requested to notify the NRC staff of any MOVs
with deficiencies of greater safety sign 3ficance than the MOVs -

used to provide containment isolation in Lne .ateam supply lines
of the RCIC and RWCU systems. At CPS, na known MOVs with
deficiencies of this type exist.

i

| I hereby affirm that the information in this letter is
I correct to the best of my knowledge.
|

|

| Sincerely yours,

(

S. Perry.

ice President

WTD/alh

cc: NRC Clinton Licensing Project Manager
NRC Resident Office
NRC Region III, Regional Administrator
Illinois Department of Nuclear Safety
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